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Ambulatory Care Center 

Mountain Crane is proud of its crane operators and crew for how quickly and efficiently they 

were able to set the bridge in the limited time frame. KSL 5 News filmed the entire operation  

so click on the following link to see the bridge go up in fast motion at : http://www.ksl.com/?

nid=1070&sid=25429971  

Earlier this month, Mountain Crane  

Service completed a project that involved 

installing a sky bridge that will connect 

Salt Lake’s Primary Children’s Hospital 

to the University of Utah’s new ACC 

Center. The Ambulatory Care Center  

will be a state-of-the-art clinic facility for 

same-day procedures and administration 

for Primary Children's Medical Center 

and the University of Utah Hospitals  

and Clinics. This bridge installation was  

an exciting and critical step for this ACC 

project’s construction process. 

As seen in the picture to the left, 

several patients and other observers 

“camped out” and watched the  

installation of the bridge. For a 

special treat to all of the construc-

tion workers involved, the patients 

at primary children’s hospital sang 

“Bridge Over Troubled Water”  

as the bridge was installed. There 

were also live DJ’s, popcorn, 

drinks, and all sorts of treats to 

celebrate this late-night event.   

The construction of the bridge  

began Friday night and was  

completed by Saturday night.  

http://mountaincrane.com/newsletter.html
http://www.ksl.com/?nid=1070&sid=25429971
http://www.ksl.com/?nid=1070&sid=25429971
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Employee Spotlight 
Nathalie Davis is the newest addition to Mountain Crane’s team  

as our summer intern. She was looking for a great company to work 

with and grow with while she is going through school. Her favorite 

thing about Mountain Crane so far is how close everyone is and  

the laid back environment.  

 

Nathalie is from several locations all around Utah. She married her 

husband Kyle last August. He is studying to become a cardiologist 

and working on his pre-med major right now. They have an adorable 

dog named Rhino who is a Jack Russell Terrier with a couple other 

dog breeds mixed in to him.  

 

In her spare time, Nathalie enjoys going shooting, camping, watching 

TV series like Lost, 24, Prison Break, and Once Upon a Time. She 

loves reading and spending time with her family. She also loves and  

is fascinated by planes and cars. She enjoys watching the British TV 

show called Top Gear which talks about everything car-related.  

Big-D Children’s Fair 

Earlier this month, Big-D Construction hosted a children’s safety fair where family and  

friends of Big-D employees and the general public were able to come enjoy outdoor activities, 

food, and fun as well as learn about safety in the construction business.  

 

Mountain Crane supplied a Grove TMS800E 80 Ton Hydraulic Truck Crane for display at the 

fair. Children were able to climb inside the operator’s cab and ask questions about these big 

machines to two of  Mountain Crane’s skilled operators Jens Helquist and Parker Chapman.  

 

We want to thank Big-D for the invitation and for the opportunity to promote crane &  

construction safety.  

LAST CALL for the Photo Contest 2013 
Mountain Crane is having a photo contest, open now through June 30. We encourage customers 

(and employees) to send in pictures of our cranes on your projects. There will be 3 winners  

chosen who will each win a $100 VISA card. The winners will be announced in the July  

newsletter. We invite as many as are interested to participate and look forward to your entries. 

 

Guidelines: 

 

 Please do not send cell phone images 

 We prefer photos without a date stamp in bottom corner 

 Both current and previous jobs will be considered 

 You are welcome to submit multiple entries (No Limit) 

 Submit photos to info@mountaincrane.com 

 By submitting photos, you agree to let Mountain Crane  

use these images in future marketing materials 

mailto:info@mountaincrane.com?subject=Photo%20Contest%20Entries%202013


Load charts for each of our cranes are available 

online at www.mountaincrane.com/fleet.   

Utah’s Largest Crane Fleet Mountain Crane Service provides a variety of services across the         

Intermountain West including plant shutdowns, steel, pre-cast panels, 

heating and cooling units, transformers, pools and hot tubs, demolition, 

windmills, and bridge girders, to name a few. 

Heavy Haul service is also available. 

Mountain Crane Service employees receive continual training through 

Operating Engineers Local 3 and have their CCO Certification.   

Check out our website at www.mountaincrane.com for more information. 

“Safety Shield” Scholarship 

Mountain Crane has decided to offer a scholarship instead of  

the usual giveaway prize for the month of June. There will be two 

scholarships awarded: a grand prize for $1,000 and a runner-up for 

$500. Anyone currently enrolled in higher education, or with future 

plans to do so, for the 2013-2014 academic school year is encouraged 

to enter for these one-time awards. For more information regarding 

the scholarship requirements see the attached flyer that has been  

sent with this newsletter or click here. 

 

In order to be considered for this scholarship, applicants must  

compose a one-page (400 words max.) essay on the following topic: 

“Why do you value safety and what does it mean for you and your 

family?” Essays must be submitted  in either .pdf or .doc format.  

Also, anyone entering for the scholarship will need to fill out an  

application form found here.  

 

Mountain Crane considers safety to be one of the most important  

aspects of our company so we look forward to reading your essays! 
Excerpts of winning or honorable mention entries will be featured  

in future newsletters.    

Submit Requirements Here  

http://www.mountaincrane.com/fleet
http://www.mountaincrane.com/
http://www.mountaincrane.com/newsletter.html
http://www.mountaincrane.com/pdfs/scholarship_application.pdf
http://mountaincrane.com/newsletter.html

